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HB 2024 appropriates $5 million General Fund to the Oregon Health Authority to 

establish a grant program to recruit and retain behavioral health care providers. 

Additionally, the measure appropriates $1 million General Fund for the United We 

Heal Medicaid Payment Program and expands the program’s scope.   

The Human Subcommittee recommends HB 2024 be amended by the –A6 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 

 


